
 
 

September 18, 2022 HUSBC held a meeting at Pin Palace at 2:00 PM. 
 
Board looked over Financial Statement for July through September.  Motion to accept, motion passed. 
 
Old Business: 
Hall of Fame: R Swaim went over left-over money from the July Hall of Fame held at the Jackson Center.  
We have one in 23-24 season and need to find a more cost-effective place as it cost over $4000 for the 21-22 
Hall of Fame.  We had 63 tickets sold.  We had $255.68 to put towards the next Hall of Fame. 
 
Tournaments: Reminder that Open/Woman City Tournaments will be at Redstone in November.  Please see 
that it is announced at centers.  If more forms are needed, please let R Swaim know so they can be printed.  
Closing date is October 20, 2022.   
 
We are hosting the State Mixed the 1st 3 weeks in June also at Redstone. 
 
New Business: 
National Meeting in Las Vegas:  We can have 5 representatives attend the meeting.  R Swaim will send out 
an email to see who wants to go.  The meeting will be from April 24-27 at South Point Casino in Las Vegas. 
 
Lane Inspection by USBC: Redstone has been contacted by USBC and lanes there will be inspected after 
the 1st of the year in 2023.  Not sure if any of the other houses have been contacted yet. 
 
Our next meeting will be April 2, 2023 at Madison Bowling Center time is 2:00 PM.   
 
 
 
Report submitted by: 
Rhonda Swaim 
HUSBC Association Manager 


